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January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

SPRING TERM 2025 

Happy New Year! We have had a brilliant start to the new term! Please see below the areas we will be 

covering through this topic as well as some of the areas we will cover after half term: 

 

History History of film 

Science Light and shadow, forces 

Geography Mountains, The world, Map work 

Literacy Holiday brochure, Diary entry, Descriptive story writing, Poetry 

Computing E-Safety and Branching databases 

Music Singing and ukuleles  

D.T Bridges 

Art Charcoal- light and dark 

Spanish Colours 

P.E Ball skills, Paired work, Movement, Swimming  

RE Religion, Family and Community  

PHSE  Dreams and Goals, Healthy Me  

 

A few reminders   

• Reading diaries should be in school every day. Children are responsible for changing their own 

books as required.   

• Homework will be handed out every week and should be returned to school by the following 

Friday.  

• Medicine – if you need the class teacher to administer medicine to your child, you need to 

complete a form from the office, which need to be signed by yourself and the class teacher.  

• P.E is on Fridays, with swimming starting after half term in addition to this.  

• We are continuing to practise times tables at school, this is a key priority for us and it would 

help if your child could practise at home too. 

 

A big cheer! 

The Year 3 team would like to thank you for the support given with reading. It is a school expectation 

to read with your child for at least 10 minutes every night, even if they are a competent reader! It 

has a huge impact on so much of your child’s school life and future. When you read, please remember 

to write a short comment and date in your child’s reading diary.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

The Year 3 Team  
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